
Warning against dumping garbage in storm water drain  | ...
Friday, 04 August 2017 10:28 - 

The Hindu       04.08.2017   

Warning against dumping garbage in storm water drain 
After   repeated complaints from residents of Anuppanadi in
ward 57,   Corporation Commissioner S. Aneesh Sekhar visited
the area on Tuesday to   address their grievances.

He visited Anuppanadi Main Road and   Ambedkar Street and
checked if there was regular drinking water supply   as pipelines
had been replaced recently.

He ordered immediate   removal of cow sheds from the main
road. Notices would be sent to houses   which dumped garbage
in storm water drains, Aneesh Sekhar said.

All houses should have underground drainage connection.

The   Commissioner also conducted a special grievance
redressal meeting in   Ellis Nagar in which he instructed officials
to address issues such as   water shortage, underground
drainage problems, property tax anomalies   and building
approval.
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